NOTICE OF
MEETING CANCELLATION

THE CITY OF GROVE
BOARD OF ADJUSTMENTS
SPECIAL MEETING SCHEDULED FOR
FRIDAY, November 1, 2024, AT 2:45 P.M.
HAS BEEN CANCELED

THERE IS NO REGULAR MEETING
SCHEDULED AT THIS TIME.

Posted at City Hall and www.cityofgroveok.gov at 11:00 a.m. on November 1, 2024, by Karyn Pesich,
Municipal Clerk.




